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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

P1-3 Nativity  

It’s hard to believe that we are at this stage again! The infant department will be starting to 

practice for their Nativity very soon.  This year our nativity is called ‘I’m Gonna Shine.’  This 

is a dazzling nativity, which follows our characters on their special journey to Bethlehem. We 

are so excited to start practising, and I am sure you will become very familiar with the songs 

as the term progresses!  

 

There will be a dress rehearsal on Monday 11th December and our P4-7 children and staff will 

be invited to this. On the evenings of Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th December 2023 the 

children will perform this nativity to their families in Alloway Parish Church (two tickets per 

child per evening). More information will follow. 

 

Please contact me if you foresee any issues with your child participating in this nativity.  We 

all are looking forward to the performance.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Lauren Miller 

Depute Head Teacher 
 
 


